
 

 
2 January 2018 
 
 
Tijani Ben Jemaa 
ICANN Middle East Community 
 
Dear Mr. Ben Jemaa,  
 
Thank you for providing us with the statement on jurisdiction from Middle East community 
members who participated in the ICANN60 meeting in Abu Dhabi. Your statement has been 
posted to ICANN’s Correspondence page here.  
 
We welcome this group’s comments on the Cross-Community Working Group on 
Accountability’s Work Stream 2 Jurisdiction Subgroup recommendations. We would urge you to 
consider submitting your comments to the public comment proceeding on this topic that is open 
until 5 January.  
 
Thank you again for your comments and engagement on this topic. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Theresa Swinehart 
Senior Vice-President, Multistakeholder Strategy and Strategic Initiatives 
  

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/middle-east-space-to-icann-01nov17-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/public-comments/recommendations-on-icann-jurisdiction-2017-11-14-en

